
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff and Physicians 
From: Project CAPE, Lab and Clinical 
Date: November 17, 2022 
Subject: Lab Information System GO LIVE November 28th   

 

Project CAPE in collaboration with our clinical managers and Lab has been working towards the 
Electronic ordering of lab work.  The Core lab requisitions were pulled from the units Nov 8th and the 
Super Users worked with staff on their units to teach and support the staff in this transition.    

Monday November 28th at 7 a.m. your lab orders (Core Lab, Microbiology, and Transfusion 
Medicine) will go electronically to the lab.  “Please continue to print until we advise you to stop”. 

Pathology and cytology and public health will continue to be handwritten. 

These are your super users: 

Name Unit Ext. 
Colleen Ferneyhough AMH 6145 

Colleen Gribbon MED 6240/8340 
Jillian Keyes REST 6023/6060 
Jennifer Anthony Rehab 8154 
Jamie-Lynn Thibeault ER/ICU  6023/6060 
Lisa Best LDRP/SURG 6438/6380 

 

HIS – Order Entry eLearning is available and has been assigned to all nurses. This eLearning 
includes steps with screen shots for entering lab orders electronically.  

Help documents available on the PRH Intranet (pemgenhos.org) – select Electronic Medical Record 
(EMR) Help then select Bedboard to find Lab Order Entry.pdf and the Core Lab Order Codes.pdf 

 
 


